December 18, 2023

US Motor Works, LLC recently earned a 2023 Supplier Award for outstanding shipping performance from The
Aftermarket Auto Parts Alliance, Inc. (The Alliance), in recognition of US Motor Works Products.

The award was presented at their annual shareholders’ winter meeting that took place December 4-7 in
Adventura, FL. US Motor Works earned the award in recognition for delivering Alliance member orders with a
fill rate of 95 percent or greater.

“We consider it a privilege to work with companies like The Alliance and we remain committed to providing
its members not only with high fill rates, but on time delivery, and high-quality products,” said Alfred Cardoza,
Director of Sales at US Motor Works.




